
 

 

 
 
Ref: LBR/LMc Oxford University Trip 

 
 
19th April 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Trip to Oxford University – May 5th 2023 
 
We are delighted to announce that we have arranged a trip for our year 10 pupils to attend 
Oxford University on May 5th 2023. Places are limited to 30 and will be allocated on a first 
come, first served basis.  
 
 
The purpose of the trip is to give pupils the opportunity to experience a day at a Russel Group 
University and to raise aspirations. Below is a draft timetable for the day. 
 
Keble College, University of Oxford  
 
10:00 - 10:15  Arrival at Keble & refreshments  
10:15 - 11:00  Aspiring Futures talk  
11:00 - 11:45  Subject Taster Session  
11:45 - 12:15 Tours of Keble College & Q&A with student ambassadors  
12:15 - 13:00 Lunch in Keble College dining hall  
13:00 - 14:00 Visit to Museum of Natural History  
 
The minibus will depart from Etone College at 9.00am and will be departing from the Museum 
of Natural History at 2.00pm with the aim of returning to college for approximately 3.15pm. 
There will be no cost to pupils for this trip and lunch will be included. Pupils will be expected 
to attend in full college uniform.   
 
To reserve your place please complete the Microsoft form link below  
https://forms.office.com/e/1G1Z8GLpa3 
 

 
 
Should you require any further information regarding the trip, please contact Mrs Barlow. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/1G1Z8GLpa3


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Trip to Oxford University – Friday 5th May 2023 
 
 
 

Pupil name: ………………………………………….  Form: …………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Oxford University on Friday 5 th May 2023. I 
understand my child will be travelling by coach and will make the necessary arrangements for 
them to travel home safely. 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………….. Date: ………………………….. 
 

 
Reply slip to be returned to main school reception by Friday 28th April 2023 

 


